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NAMA Office Closed 
  

Dear Members 

Please note that due to the surge in Covid-19 cases, the NAMA offices are closed and the staff are working from home until further notice. 

Kindly refer to our website should you wish to make contact with us. 

  

Regards 

The NAMA Team 

 

  

 

NAMA Corporate Members 

             

 

 

Keep in contact with us … 

Tel: 012 567 1556 
Email: lizbe@nama.org.za 

 

Follow Us  
 

Member Login  
 

Join NAMA 
  

 

 



NAMA DISCLAIMER: The opinion expressed in this notice is not necessarily that of NAMA. The notice pertaining to content is 
based on that of the writer and should only be used as such. The editor may elect to make amendments to the initial content, 
but this should not be seen as an official opinion or correction of the content. The use of such information or advice is at the 
user’s own risk and should not be considered as a formal opinion or be considered as legal advice or legal opinion of any 
kind. NAMA will not be held liable for any damages, losses, or causes of actions of any nature whatsoever arising from the 
information or advice given. The article is not a discussion platform. Any discussion regarding the published article must be 
forwarded directly to the author of the article. 
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